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Gearing Up For Summer

 “Camp Wawenock is awesome!” 
Cordelia Mannix, Wonder Week Camper

“Can’t wait to meet my four legged friends...the two legged ones as well!”
Amy O’Neill, Staff

“I’m so excited for Camp 2014!”
Carrie Sahs, Camper

 “I think this is the summer for me! I can’t wait to return!”
Anna Worcester, Alumna and Staff

“Can’t wait for this 
summer and to be 
back on Sebago 

with the best job in 
the world!”

Carolyn Murphy, Alumna and Staff

“I can’t wait to go back to Camp to 
see all my good friends!” 

Sal deBethune, Camper

“Just thinking about it and all of the memories 
make my days full of smiles.”

Liliana Fernandez, Camper

“I am so excited for 
Camp and to meet 

everyone!”
Luce Berriman, Staff

“I feel like I’ve been waiting 8 years for this day!”
Katie Curry Porch, Alumna and Parent

“It’s all very exciting!”
Carmie Heisler, Parent

“I can’t wait to connect with everyone!”
Anne Raffaelli, Alumna and Staff



Valerie Corbello went hang gliding with her mother.
Kristy Andrews’ middle name is the letter J.

Sam Tyler likes skiing uphill more than downhill.
In her spare time, Anne Hay likes to remix music.

Catriona Sangster would like to be a famous photojournalist for National Geographic.
When first learning how to sail, Becky Hobbs was nicknamed Smiley.
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2014 STAFF
We are thrilled to have an exceptional group of individuals as part of our 2014 staff.  As we 

prepare for the summer, we thought it would be fun for you to get to know them.  We sent out 
a survey with various questions and here are some of their responses.  Enjoy!

Andy Sangster: “Flight because I’ve always wanted to fly and it would save on gas.”
Amanda Bramble: “Time travel, mostly to re-eat desserts.”
Cassie Darrow: “Apparition! I love the idea of having tea with my brother in Chicago, 
seeing the sun set in Rome, exploring the Sahara an hour later, and going home to my 
family when I run out of water.”
Deb Cutten: “I would like to read minds to understand the motivation of others.”
Jolijin Schouwstra:  “A superpower that I can use to transport me to the USA just for a 
day so I can eat icecream at The Mosquito!”
Erin Fritts: “The power to walk through things because I bump into things a lot so it 
would be nice to be able to just phase through them.”
Sue Ellen Gendron: “Super strength, so I could do all things physical.” 

Feel the Love by Rudimental
Welcome Home by Radical Face

The Dock of the Bay by Otis Redding
Undeniable Love by 1992 Wawenock Tribe

Feel This Moment by Pitbull ft Christina Aguilera
Chicken Fried by Zack Brown Band

I Hold On by Dierks Bentley
Summer of ‘69 by Bryan Adams

Hey Ya by Outkast
Cheeseburger in Paradise by Jimmy Buffett

Happy by Pharrell
Friday Night by Eric Paslay

Life is a Highway by Rascal Flatts
Vengo by Ana Tijoux

Chasing the Sun by Sara Bareilles
Burn by Ellie Goulding

World Turn by 1970 Wawenock Tribe
Vampire Weekend by Diane Young

Summer Playlist

BUCKET LIST
Melissa Sarson: Witness the Northern 

Lights

Kristy Andrews:  Take a road trip 
across the U.S. and camp in the 

National Parks

Amy O’Neill:  Do an animal 
volunteering trip around Asia

Sophie Hunnisett:  To skydive
Jamie O’Leary:Be fluent in Spanish

Annie O’Brien: Ride an elephant

uper 
Power

Haley Steffens: Travel to every 
continent
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Sophie Hunnisett:  “I would be a pink 
crayon because it’s my favorite color. Pink 

represents fun, love and friendship.”

Val Corbello:  
“Red because it’s 
bright alive, says 
‘ok everybody, 

lets get going!’”

Chelsea Hedlund: “Wisteria 
because that is my favorite 

Crayola color, but realistically I 
think I am more of an Outrageous 

Orange kind of girl.”

Catherine Arnold: 
“Yellow crayon 

because it is bright 
and happy. It can be 
used to make lots of 

colors.”

Sarah Reynolds: “I 
would be Macaroni and 

Cheese because who 
doesn’t love mac n’ 

cheese?”

We Can’t Wait To...
Meredith Patterson:  “Jump in Sebago!”

                     Sophie Hunnisett: “Make friends of all ages and from different parts of the world.”
Jamie O’Leary: “Teach swimming!”

Anna Worcester:  “Play, learn, and live juicy!  I am excited to be surrounded by my favorite people!”
Carolyn Murphy:  “Watch the sun set from the pier, sit with friends on the Super, Vespers on the Images,  

and staff meetings at the Point.”
Melissa Sarson: “Have the chance to take amazing photographs!”

Didi Lowitt: “Be a cabin counselor!”
Anne Hay:  “Live juicy and encourage my campers to do the same!”

Sarah Reynolds: “Being back at camp as a staff member!”
Sarah Stein:  “Meet new people, learn new skills, teach swimming and spend the summer in a place 

with better weather than Scotland!”

Favorite Quotes
Catherine Arnold:  “If you have good thoughts, they 
will shine out of your face like sunbeams and you will 

always look lovely.” ~Roald Dahl
Anna Worcester:  “The time is always right to do what 

is right.” ~Martin Luther King Jr.
Meredith Patterson:  “My optimism wears heavy 

boots and is loud.ʺ ~Henry Rollins
Acacia Bright:  “Nothing is impossible, the word itself 

says ‘I’m possible!’” - Audrey Hepburn
Gail White:  “The best and most beautiful things in the 
world cannot be seen or even touched, they must be felt 

with the heart.” ~Helen Keller
Celie Sanchirico: “Be a Fruit Loop in a world full of 

Cheerios.” ~Unknown
Didi Lowitt: “For every minute you remain angry, you 

give up sixty seconds of peace of mind.” 
~Ralph Waldo Emerson
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We once 
ate...

Melissa Sarson: Hamster treats
Marissa Onaga: Cow tongue
Sam Tyler: Rattle Snake
Chelsea Hedlund: Termite
Amanda Bramble: Alpaca
Haley Steffens: Bacon chocolate bar
Sarah Stein: Brains
Susana Figueroa: Frogs

Favorite Childhood Books

Cassie
Darrow

Celie
Sanchirico

Vanessa
Ambrosch

Pat
Smith

Carolyn
Murphy

Anne
Raffaelli

Sarah
Atkinson
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for the gathering.  Missy Neubert Steffens: “I LOVE 
seeing all the photos of the girls playing at camp for 
Senior Winter Weekend!   I’m so thrilled that Sarah 
Page Steffens was able to make it there.  What a very 
cool experience for her!  She can now say she is the only 
one in our family who has ever been on snowshoes!”  
Sarah Page: “In the past few weeks I had my first two 
horseshows with our new horse, Monkey.  I finished the 
show with a reserve champion. I hope y’all get warmer 
weather soon and I can’t wait to see you.” Carmie 
Heisler wrote: “Elsa Heisler is SO excited for camp!  
We had a great talk after the Senior Winter Weekend 
about things she’d like to do to prepare for her role as 
a senior camper.  It’s all very exciting!”  Elsa: “I’m 
really excited about riding and drama. I am doing a 
play at school this year!”  Faith Schroeder Weiner: 
“Mitch and I want to thank you for a fantastic Senior 
Winter Weekend!  I know Lauren O’Brien was excited 
to be with all of her camp friends, and getting caught 
up on the latest happenings with school and planning 
their camp schedules.  Lauren had the time of her life!    
Thank you again for your tremendous generosity and 
hospitality! Can’t wait for summer!”  Lauren:  “I’m 
looking forward to being back with my best friends in 
my favorite place and second home.  I am ready for 
sunsets, no stress, and Lillian’s popcorn!”

Yohana Valdes played many roles in her school’s 
production of the Wizard of Oz.  We cannot wait 
for Yohana to be back on our stage!  Samantha 
Fitzsimmons has recently started spring track and is 
keeping busy with her studies.  Congratulations to Julia 
Bewkes who has been accepted to Deerfield Academy. 
Despite going away to school in the fall, Julia still 
hopes to be back at Camp for the summer!   Sydney 
Trattner, Bonnieux, France: “It is great that Anouk 
Bringer has camp to give her an annual American 
experience.  She has had a really great year with honors 
every trimester, and lots of fun and laughs.”  Anouk has 
been in touch to welcome first time camper, Hortense 
Coint-Bavarot from Paris, who is the younger sister 
of Mathilde Coint-Bavarot.  Erin Greatorex is 
flourishing at Cheverus High School and is counting 
down the days until camp!  Sanni Hackett just finished 
up a fun season of snowboarding and indoor track 
where she competed in the relay and 1000m.  She is 
ready to see all her camp friends and to make new 
ones. Congratulations to Sanni on her acceptance to 
Catherine McAuley High School.  Gabi Cohn has 
adjusted well to 9th grade at the NYC iSchool.  Now 
that Spring is upon us, however, she’s counting down 
the days to another summer at Wawenock!  Rachel 
Osei-Owusu:  “I’ve been doing a lot of exciting things 
with school including preparations for the spring 
dance recital.  Spring break was a lot of fun.  I went to 
Spain with school friends.  Preparation for junior year 
is going by so fast, but I am beyond excited!”  Colby 
Near has had quite the busy year at Proctor Academy 
and is ready to be back at camp.  Kristen Rorer is 
looking forward to being a part of the Leadership 
Training Program this summer!  Sara Robinson is 
excited for a summer filled with new experiences and 

We love hearing and sharing news from our camp 
family! Carrie Sahs:  “I’m so excited for Camp 
2014!  My Middler year! I miss the good camp food, 
watching plays, and jumping off the top of the super!  
I miss leaping down the path behind Owaissa to get 
to swimming too!”  Both Carrie and her sister, Abby 
Sahs are looking forward to signing up for OLS!  How 
exciting that Lulu Feeny will be able to share her camp 
experience with her cousin, Cordelia Mannix, who 
will be joining us for Wonder Week.  Cordelia writes, 
“I can’t wait to go to your camp!  I know it will be a lot 
of fun!  Camp Wawenock is awesome!”  

Caroline Holmes Hybels:  “Ashley Hybels has been 
staying in touch with Margaret Todd and Dani 
Berman.  Lydia Hybels talks with Lauren Chin all of 
the time too.  The girls jumped right in to a new Dance 
Studio this year and auditioned for a local production 
of the Nutcracker.  Lydia was in the party scene as one 
of Clara’s friends and Ashley was a lead polichinelle.  
It was so cute and a fun way to kick off the Christmas 
Season.”  Beth Berman: “Dani Berman  has had a 
successful school year and a very busy activity schedule 
that inlcudes travel soccer, ballet, tap, theater, and 
storytelling. As the service project for her Bat Mitzvah, 
Ana Berman ran the NYC half Marathon as a member 
of The Fresh Air Fund team.  Thank you for inspiring 
her with the wonderful camp experience you have given 
her.”  This year Maria Yoshikawa participated in her 
school’s play.  She is looking forward to tennis, music 
and drama, and swimming!  Susannah VanLeuven is 
ready for tribe meets and Banquet!  Claire Steffens has 
progressed in her riding and in playing the guitar.  She 
is exicited to be in a play this summer and for super 
sundaes.  Cecelia Bowe has spent the year focusing 
on her skill building in the arts.  She has big plans to 
sell her paintings!  Espeana Green:  “I miss camp so 
much!  I recently did a project on places that we felt at 
home and comfortable.  Without hesitation, I chose to 
write about camp! I really miss camp and can’t wait to 
go back to my summer home.”  Grace Ruksznis, Alice 
Hardy, and Sydney Sykes have been staying in touch 
with camp friends throughout the year. They can’t wait 
to be back in the camp family for summer 2014!  Anya 
Yakovlev Logan and Sophie Sangster recently did an 
8 mile walk to raise money for local food pantries in 
Maine.  They can’t wait for summer!

Senior Winter Weekend was full of fun, snow, laughs, 
catching up and getting excited about the upcoming 
summer.  We were very lucky to have an amazing group 
of seniors join us.  Kelsey White, Sarah Somes, Grace 
Mack, Linda Fitzpatrick, Sara Robinson, Lauren 
O’Brien, Erin Greatorex, Sarah Bower, Elsa Heisler, 
Elise Cracco, Brooke Maescher, Sanni Hackett, and 
Sarah Page Steffens were all present.  We topped off 
the weekend with a gathering at Wawenock!  We always 
enjoy having our camp family visit during the winter 
months!  Meghan Taylor  has been very busy with 
her gymnastic commitments. She recently competed 
in the Manhattan Classic in NYC!  We enjoyed having 
Meghan and her mom, Cindy Webber Taylor join us 
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to share the experience with her cousin, Madeline 
DiNardo.  We recently skyped with Beatriz and Marta 
Vaillant who shared their excitment about a summer 
at Wawenock.  They both are accustomed to traveling 
internationally as Marta spent last summer in Germany 
and Beatriz studied for 3 months in Ireland this year!  
Bailey and Brooke Maescher are going to Jamaica for 
Spring break, but they’re already counting down the 
days until June 25th! Linda Fitzpatrick will be joining 
Gail and Kelsey White on a cruise to the Carribean.  
Carly McAdam is enjoying a busy year. One highlight 
was a family trip to Costa Rica! She looks forward to 
another summer at Wawenock!    

Aitana deHaro is excited to return and has been 
encouraging her little sister to come experience camp 
for Wonder Week.  We are excited to welcome Cecelia 
Cunningham, Diana Jones (daughter of alumna 
Susan Christenson), Emma Guillemette (daughter 
of alumna Melanie Simard), Eva Newman (daughter 
of alumna Adriana Pezzulli), Addy Carroll, Cordelia 
Mannix, Sadie Porch (daughter of alumna Katie 
Curry), and Katie White for Wonder Week in July!  
They are looking forward to meeting their camp big 
sisters and eager to have new and fun experiences.  
Linsday Burtle is planning on meeting up with Wonder 
Weeker Addy Carroll prior to camp starting, since they 
live near each other in VA.  Samantha Jones is looking 
forward to returning to camp and to being in a cabin on 
the Hill!  Samantha will be joined by her sister, Emily 
Jones.  Emily looks forward to taking achery, riding, 
and art.  Jessica Robinson has been busy reciting 
Hebrew in prepartaion for her upcoming Bat Mitzvah.  
Sally Robinson keeps herself busy with rollerblading, 
Drama Club, and Foreign Language Club where she 
has been studying Japanese.  Hip Hip Hooray for Elise 
Cracco who got two consecutive personal bests at the 
2014 Indoor Archery Nationals!  Maddie O’Connor 
got her first stripe in taekwondo.  She is looking forward 
to swimming and seeing all her camp friends.  Angela 
Kumler, first time camper and sister of Erin Kumler 
just won the State championship with her basketball 
team!  Stacey Mejia has been playing basketball every 
chance she gets and is looking forward to having a 
great summer at camp.  Mia Mejia is looking forward 
to writing a lot of letters, meeting new friends, and 
participating in camp service.   Adeline Marshall: “I 
can’t wait to try horseback riding, swim in the lake and 
do pottery!” After hearing lots about camp from her 
friend Riley Felsher, Adi Walson will be joining the 
camp family for her first summer.  Cailtyn McMahan 
will be thrilled to welcome Adi, a fellow Colorado 
camper!

Katie Curry Porch: “I feel like I’ve been waiting 8 
years for this day!  I have been counting down the years 
until Sadie Porch would be old enough for Wawenock! 
I have been telling Sadie camp stories and singing camp 
songs to her!  I was a camper from 1987-93 and those 
summers are by far my best memories growing up. The 
older I get, the more I realize that my best qualities, 
strongest values, and important life skills were truly 

opportunities! Margaret Todd and Willa Barry spent 
a snowy December weekend together in New York City 
catching up on everything.  They plan to get together 
during cherry blossom season in DC.  At the TriState 
Camp Conference, Fatima Valez shared with us Fati 
deNo’s excitement for the summer and to be back at 
Wawenock.  Sal deBethune shared her excitment to 
spend time with her camp friends.  Ashli Dade cannot 
wait to swim in Sebago!  Isabela Fernandez:  “I am 
excited to canoe, swim, and take riflery this summer! 
I can’t wait to see my friends and finally to be on the 
row!”  Liliana Fernandez:  “I have been dancing and 
playing violin.  I am still taking tap and jazz classes, 
but next year I am thinking of taking lyrical as well.  
This will be my 5th year playing the violin.  I have had 
many great experiences, including playing at Carnagie 
Hall this year.  I miss Camp more and more every day 
and I can’t wait to be back. Just thinking about it and all 
of the memories make my days full of smiles.”  Kate 
Murphy:  “I love just being back at camp and having so 
few worries!”  Carolyn Murphy: “Hi everyone! Can’t 
wait for this summer and to be back on Sebago with 
the best job in the world!”  Anna Worcester: “I would 
be delighted to be part of the 2014 staff!  Camp has 
been on my mind a lot this year.  I applied to Hobart-
William Smith and am pleased that will be my home for 
the next four years! My sister, Emily Worcester and I 
are ecstatic to go to school together! I have seen Annie 
Gilbert at many sporting events and at my last match, 
I saw Sarah Boykin Fort and her dad.  I love seeing 
camp pictures on Facebook!  Cabin 0 - 2012 still keeps 
in touch.  There’s honestly nothing like camp friends.”

We extend a warm welcome to Ally Nash, whose 
family knows Katie Ewig’s family! Ally enjoys sports 
and is an active member of her local Girl Scout Troop. 
She’s excited to join the camp family this summer!  
Maddie Spound is most excited to be a part of our 
riding program, meeting new friends, and participating 
in activities every night!  Blythe Berlinger is eager to 
try sailing and can’t wait to see all of her camp friends 
in person. Both Blythe and Elena Vaamonde are 
looking forward to making new friends from around 
the world. Blythe’s friend, Sophia Bediako hopes to 
join the camp family this summer! We are lucky to 
have Fabi Castillejo joining us from Spain!  She is 
looking forward to trying her hand at archery, arts and 
crafts.  We are pleased to have Elena Mato (Canary 
Islands, Spain) and Mariana Sancho (Madrid, 
Spain) returning.  Elena is excited to return for the 
Leadership Training Program and Mariana is looking 
forward to introducing her friend, Claudia Lasheras, 
to camp.  All the way from Paraguay, Rafi Daumas will 
join the camp family this summer!  Rafi: “I am really 
looking forward to it!  I’ve heard so many wonderful 
things about camp from Kristy Andrews.  Seeing the 
pictures on the website makes me more eager for the 
summer!” Maria Brugal’s cousin, Isabella Gasso 
will be joining our camp family from the Domincan 
Republic.  Katie Ewig spent her Winter Break in the 
Domincan Republic, and her Spring Break in Mexico 
and Wyoming.  She is excited to be back at camp and 
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Camp Gathering in Pennington, NJ

Katie Ewig with Isabela and 
Liliana Fernadez in NY

Staff at an ACA Conference with Fati 
de No’s mom, Fatima Velez

Andy with our 
Camp Nurses  
at the Camp 

Gathering in San 
Antonio, TX

developed during my summers at Wawenock, and I 
want the same for my daughters!  Although I have only 
been back a handful of times since my final summer, I 
have been back thousands (if not millions) of times in 
my mind!”  Kris Davenport Toohey is thrilled to have 
her daughters, Annie and Sarah Toohey enrolled for 
Summer 2014!  Mary Degerberg Leyden: “It was so 
great seeing everyone at the Camp Gathering hosted by 
the Felsher’s!  Amelia Leyden had a great time staying 
overnight and catching up with Riley Felsher and Julie 
Raporte. Julie Raporte: “Camp is perfect!”  Amelia is 
busy with her school work and basketball playoffs. She 
is trying softball for the first time this spring.  Soccer is 
keeping her very busy as they prepare for states.  She 
is super excited about returning to camp!  Amelia and 
I had lunch with Courtney and Annie Strobeck.  It 
was really funny when Courtney asked us about what 
time the girls woke up in the morning; Amelia and I 
both automatically starting singing, ‘Wake up 7 in the 
morning, go to bed 9 at night!’  Just goes to show, camp 
stays in your blood forever!”  Following in the footsteps 
of mom, Nancy Lavin Scheerer and big sister, Mollie 
Scheerer, Janie Scheerer is excited to start her camp 
career in 2014!  Susie Andrews Carlson: “Lillie 
Carlson is at UVA, Buckley is a junior at St. George’s, 
Hopie Carlson is in 8th grade and Dorothy is in 5th 
grade.  Time passes too quickly.  I think of you all often.  
How grateful I am for your energy, thoughtfulness, and 
enthusiasm in spreading Wawenock spirit.  Wawenock 
Spirit never dies!”

Senna Heuer, The Netherlands: “Thank you so 
much for the DVD!  It was fun seeing everyone and 
remembering all the great times we’ve spent together!”  
Nettie Jungnickel, Vienna, Austria:  “I received the 
camp news today, and all the beautiful memories came 
back to my mind. I think of camp often.  I am planning to 
go on a two month trip to Asia.”  Netti is also planning 
to make a stop to visit Joann Somp in Papua New 
Guinea.  Joann writes, “Camp memories are always on 
my mind and I just can’t wait to complete my 12th grade 
year so I can return. I am taking economics, accounting, 
English language, mathematics and computing. The 
goal is to become an accountant.”  Whitney Degerberg: 
“I really like the idea of a young alum event in DC!  
Jackie Olt, Darcy Phillips, Melissa Wiley and I have 
an informal gathering once a month.  I know there are 

others in the DC area!  I just had the chance to see Emily 
Degerberg over a quick work trip to Chicago.  I have 
my Wawenock calendar at my desk and it really brings 
things back to perspective for me when I am stressed.”  
KK Connor: “As I was walking home from the subway 
tonight with my boyfriend, he started to sing a song that 
I knew the camp version of.  I sang it as we walked into 
my building’s foyer.  Then as I opened my mail box, the 
only piece of mail was a personally decorated package 
from CAMP WAWENOCK!  So unexpected, crazy, 
and heartwarming.  I was so happy to go to the young 
alumni gathering and see so many old familiar faces.  
Camp is always in the back of my mind.”   Erin Cottrell 
is a junior at East Carolina University – double major 
in Psychology and Spanish.  She will be traveling to 
Grenada, Spain this summer to live with a family, study 
and improve in her Spanish.  Hillary Yeabsley: “Not 
a day goes by when I don’t think about camp.  I can’t 
thank Wawenock enough for all of the life lessons I have 
learned throughout my summers!  Camp has played a 
huge part in my being comfortable going abroad to study 
in Aix-en-Provence, France and Sevilla, Spain this year.  
I am a rising senior at Fairfield University majoring in 
International Studies and a double minor in Spanish and 
Russian.  It’s a lot of work, but I’m loving it! ” Megan 
Henshall: “I will be completing my two years of Peace 
Corp. service in Cambodia soon. I’m hoping to pursue a 
career in experiential education program management.”

Anne Ewig:  “Tom is on the board of the local Habitat 
for Humanity with Ruth Ryan.  Katie Ewig’s best 
friend at school is the granddaughter of Trina Cox 
Davison.  Can’t go too far without a connection to 
camp!”  Holly Hoffman Goettge: “Greetings from 
the sunny south!  I have loved the winter wonderland 
pictures you have posted.  We are looking forward to 
Kate Goettge Boone and Stephen’s arrival in early 
April when they head back to D.C.  John is visiting 
friends in Colorado and getting in lots of skiing.  Love 
to all!  Ellen Mulhall Morrell: “Just the other day I 
was thinking of my happy years at Wawenock.”  Gaile 
Reynolds Schafer: “Amber Schafer McCloud and 
I often speak of the truly wonderful time we had at 
Wawenock’s 100th anniversary weekend. It was lovely 
to see the changes that have been made over the years 
– yet, at the same time, realize that the ideals and spirit 
remain the same.”
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Winter Gathering at Camp

Margarett Todd and 
Willa Barry in NYC

Camp Gathering in Duxbury, MA

Young Alum Event in NYC

Celie Sanchirico and Didi Lowitt welcoming 
Annie O’Brien at the Porltand Airport

Sara Robinson and Lauren 
O’Brien visiting Ines Arnaiz 

in Spain

Camp Gathering in Baltimore, MD

Ana Berman, 
Sophie Sangster 

and Abby Bennitt 
in NY

Sophie Sangster with 
Claire and Sarah Page 
Steffens wearing their 

Camp PJs
Camp Gathering in 

Raleigh, NC

Camp Gathering in Larchmont, NY

Elizabeth Loeffler Lake:  “At the beginning of yoga class while we were sitting in silence with our eyes closed, my 
instructor read a beautiful passage.  I noticed a tear of gratitude roll out of the corner of my eye as it immediately 
connected me to camp. The passage is this: 

How might your life have been different, if, through the years, there had been a place where you could go?  
A place of women, away from the ordinary busy-ness of life.  

A place of women who knew the cycles of life, the ebb and flow of nature, who knew of times of work and 
times of quiet, who understood your tiredness and need for rest. 

A place of women who could help you to accept your fatigue and trust your limitations, and to know, in the dark 
of winter, that your energy would return, as surely as a spring. 
Women who could help you learn to light a candle and to wait.  

How might your life be different?
(excerpt from Circle of Stones: Woman’s Journey to Herself  by Judy Duerk)

As I was listening, all I could think about was how fortunate I was to have had the experience of many wonderful 
summers at camp.  I know exactly how my life has been different because I had a place to go.  A place that 
provided a secure environment to simply be and be understood.  A place where I learned about myself and life 
from other women.  There’s no doubt in my mind that camp had a positive influence on my overall development.”



Important 2014 Dates
Monday, May 26th:  Spring Clean-up Day at Camp!

Wednesday, June 25th:  Camp Opens
Wednesday, July 16th:  Visitation Begins

Sunday, August 3rd:  Visitation Ends
Tuesday, August 12th:  Camp Closes

Wednesday, August 13th -Wednesday, August 20th:  Post Camp
Friday, August 15th - Sunday, August 17th:  Mother Daughter Weekend

Friday, September 5th-Sunday, September 7th:  Women’s Get Away Weekend

Thank you for your Gifts to the 
Camper Scholarship Fund 

Joan Paxton and Henry Bliss, Nancy Dearstyne, Holly and 
John Williams, Gale Pierson McNish, Kristen Keenan and 
John Goldfield, Patty Farrell, Joan and Robert Lavin, Wendy 
and Tim McAdam, Lisa Timbers Gerard, Ainsley Parker, 
Caroline Smith, Calvine Dunnan Harvey, Linda DeMatteis 
Langer, Michele Burke and James Bowe, Jr. in memory of 
June Gray, Marjie Ussher and Scott Atkins, Hope Cheney 
Bentley, Hilary Cox, Kristine Lieving Schuler, Molly 
MacDonald Pimenta, Carol Barnard Ottenberg in honor 
of Zoe Louise Barnard, Megg and Ted Hoffman, Anne and 

Calvin Butt, Susie Andrews and Tucker Carlson

There is still time to help us reach our 2014 fundraising 
goal! Checks are payable to 

ACA Camper Scholarship Fund - Wawenock 
and should be sent directly to Camp.

Page Neubert and Stephen 
Berger are delighted to 
announce the arrival of 
Louisa Jane Berger!  Louisa 
was born on April 17, 2014.  
Stephen writes, “Mother 
and baby are in excellent 
health. Finn and Emma 
June can’t wait to go meet 
their new little sister.”  
Congratulations to Joy Spiller and Andrew 
Norkin on the birth of their daughter, Noelle 
on December 21, 2013!  Joy writes:  Noelle 
will definitely be on the Wawenock list when 
she turns 10!  I’m still teaching at Fryeburg 
Academy and Andrew is Director of Trails 
for the AMC.  We’re the outdoor family 
and it all started with me taking ‘Trips and 
Trails’ at camp! Thanks for the calendar, it 
certainly stirs the heart strings.”

New for 2014: We are excited to introduce new outings which 
Wawenock campers will enjoy for summer 2014!

Campers in the Lodge will tour Casco Bay on a local lobster boat, with Lucky Catch Lobster! The girls will 
have the chance to haul up the traps, measure and band the claws of lobsters!  In addition, they will see and 
learn about other marine life such as rock crabs, snails, starfish, and hermit crabs. 

Middler campers will enjoy some fun in the sun at Crescent Beach State Park! Swimming, playing on the 
beach, observing sea life in tide pools and strolling on the walking trails are all options for a relaxing day at 
the beach! 

Sub-Senior campers will board an historic Schooner in Portland’s Harbor for a sail on Casco Bay! The Portland 
Schooner Company crew will share their knowledge of sailing and local history. The girls will learn about 
Maine’s light houses, coastline and marine life, all the while experiencing a hands-on sailing experience!  

Seniors entering 9th grade will enjoy Surf Lessons with Blackpoint Surf Shop! During their lesson, the girls 
will learn to balance and paddle, while working toward standing, riding and reading a wave! 

Seniors entering 10th grade will enjoy a sea kayaking excursion and overnight with RippleEffect. The girls 
will be based on Cow Island, a 26 acre island located in Casco Bay, where they will sleep in yurts. They will 
sea kayak and have the option to use Ripple Effects’ facilities on the island, such as a climbing wall, challenge 
course elements and zip line!

Seniors entering 11th grade in the Leadership Training Program will have a surprise excursion, which will be 
unveiled during summer 2014!


